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communication skills, and body mechanics are discussed. Full-color illustrations
and photographs clearly illustrate techniques and procedures. Classical massage is
expanded with clinical techniques including neuromuscular and myofascial
techniques, and lymph massage, combined to better serve the client by following
therapeutic procedures. Numerous career tracts are explored including massage in a
spa environment and athletic massage. A new chapter discusses massage for special
populations including pre-natal, infant, elder, critically ill, people with
cancer, and hospice. The final chapter has been revised to cover business
practices for finding employment or successful self-employment. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
The Essential Guide to Holistic and Complementary Therapy Helen Beckmann 2005 The
Essential Guide to Holistic and Complementary Therapy is the most comprehensive
text currently available, designed to meet the demands of teachers and the wider
industry for a book that addresses both the core subjects of holistic and
complementary therapy and individual topics such as reiki and colour therapy. This
book provides the ideal introduction for anyone studying one or more modules in
any of the holistic and complementary therapies. It is also suitable for anyone
with a general interest in holistic and complementary therapies. This
inspirational text covers aromatherapy, Indian head massage, reflexology and body
massage in accordance with the VTCT Holistic and Complementary Diplomas and the
City & Guilds Progression Awards courses. It offers equal coverage of other
popular therapies including reiki, crystal therapy, colour therapy, thermal
auricular therapy, stress management, holistic facial and hot stone therapy.
Foundation knowledge for all therapists in the areas of anatomy and physiology,
chemistry, health and safety and client consultation is also included.
Romantic Massage Sasha Craig-taylor 2012-08-01 Romantic Massage gives detailed
massage routines, complete with 179 full colour photographs and diagrams,
specifically for couples who wish to improve their relationship, as well as their
health. Guidance is given as to which oils to use, what strokes to use and their
benefits, and how massage can improve muscle and skin tone.
An Introductory Guide to Anatomy & Physiology Louise Tucker 2002
The Dead Ex Jane Corry 2019-02-05 From the bestselling author of My Husband's
Wife, one man's disappearance throws four women's lives into chaos--who will
survive? Vicki works as an aromatherapist, healing her clients out of her home
studio with her special blends of essential oils. She's just finishing a session
when the police arrive on her doorstep--her ex-husband David has gone missing.
Vicki insists she last saw him years ago when they divorced, but the police
clearly don't believe her. And her memory's hardly reliable--what if she did have
something to do with it? Meanwhile, Scarlet and her mother Zelda are down on their
luck, and at eight years old, Scarlet's not old enough to know that the "game" her
mother forces her to play is really just a twisted name for dealing drugs. Soon,
Zelda is caught, and Scarlet is forced into years of foster care--an experience
that will shape the rest of her life . . . David's new wife, Tanya, is the one who
reported him missing, but what really happened on the night of David's
disappearance? And how can Vicki prove her innocence, when she's not even sure of
it herself? The answer lies in the connection among these four women--and the one
person they can't escape.
The Concise Book of Muscles Chris Jarmey 2008 A clear, simple guide for students
of anatomy as well as an excellent resource for athletes, massage therapists, and
anyone interested in the workings of the human body, this user-friendly book is
organized around six muscle groups. They include muscles of the face head, and
neck; the trunk; the shoulder and upper arm; the forearm and hand; the hip and
thigh; and the leg and foot. Each of the groups is given a distinctive color to
make it easy to identify, and each muscle is shown in its relationship to the
skeleton. Each gets a complete profile, including origin/insertion, action of the
muscle, which nerve controls it, movements that use it, and exercises and
stretches that strengthen it. The Concise Book of Muscles shows students exactly
how to locate and identify specific muscles, highlighting those that are heavily
used and therefore subject to injury in a variety of sports and activities. This
expanded edition of a leading anatomy reference book includes 20 muscles not
previously covered, adding greater depth to the original edition while remaining
accessible and affordable.
The Complete Guide to Sports Massage Tim Paine 2015-05-21 The Complete Guide to
Sports Massage, 3rd edition is a comprehensive, practical handbook. Now with
additional photography and the latest techniques, this is a must-have guide for
students of sports therapy and anyone wanting a performance advantage. Sports
massage is the skilled manipulation of soft tissue for: the relief and treatment
of muscle soreness and pain; the maintenance of muscle balance and improved
flexibility; and enhanced rehabilitation from injury. Packed with jargon-free
information, this fully updated guide includes step-by-step photography and
detailed text explaining the principles and techniques of massage; injury
management and post-massage care; as well as practical guidance on working at a
sports event.
Nursing Times, Nursing Mirror 1996
Body Massage for Holistic Therapists Francesca Gould 2004 This book has been
written specifically for holistic therapy students and is invaluable for any major
body massage course. It includes a full body massage routine, with each massage
movement illustrated with clear, specially commissioned step-by-step photographs.
It covers advanced massage techniques such as neuromuscular massage, shiatsu,
acupressure and deep tissue massage.
Understanding the Global Spa Industry Gerry Bodeker 2010-08-20 The spa industry is
currently the fastest growing segment of the hospitality and leisure industry with
revenues exceeding those from amusement parks, box office receipts, vacation
ownership gross sales and ski resort ticket sales. Understanding the Global Spa
Industry is the first book to examine management practices in this industry and
offers a groundbreaking and comprehensive approach to global spa management,
covering everything from the beginnings of the industry through to contemporary
management and social and ethical issues. With contributions from internationally
renowned business leaders, practitioners and academics, this unique book is packed
with case studies, examples and advice for all those working in, and studying, the
international spa industry. Understanding the Global Spa Industry brings an
analytic lens to the spa movement, examining past, current and future trends and
the potential for shaping wellness and health services in the 21st century.
Tappan's Handbook of Healing Massage Techniques Frances M. Tappan 2005 The 4th
edition of Tappan's Handbook of Healing Massage Techniques continues to be an
authoritative and comprehensive resource for massage therapy courses. This book

Indian Head Massage Francesca Gould 2002 This book is an essential resource for
anyone training in the art of Indian Head Massage. This text contains over 50
photographs commissioned especially to illustrate every massage move making the
routine easy to follow. Self-test questions are included for exam preparation and
portfolio building. In-depth coverage of chakras and auras is also included.
The Vital Glutes John Gibbons 2014-12-02 In The Vital Glutes, author and respected
bodywork specialist John Gibbons looks at one of the most neglected areas of the
body: the gluteal muscles. He takes readers on a fascinating journey of
enlightenment, teaching us to recognize pain and dysfunctional patterns that arise
from the gluteal muscles. Gibbons addresses such questions as: Why do the gluteals
potentially cause pain and dysfunction in distant sites of the body? How does the
gait pattern contribute to pain and dysfunction? And, how can the application of
gluteal-specific Muscle Energy Techniques aid full-body well-being? In addition,
he provides step-by-step techniques to identify and correct a number of impaired
patterns as well as functional gluteal exercises that promote recovery. With full
color photographs and illustrations, the book demonstrates how to perform
functional assessment testing for the muscles of posture that can become
chronically tight—a principal causative factor in dysfunctional glutes.
Therapeutic techniques, including gluteal exercises, show how to correct
dysfunction and reduce pain. This book will be of great value to physical
therapists, athletes, and anyone interested in bodywork. Table of Contents 1.
Putting the Maximus Back into Gluteus Maximus 2. Muscle Imbalance and the
Myofascial Slings 3. The Glutes and the Gait Cycle 4. Leg length discrepancy
(LLD), Over-Pronation and its effect on the Glutes 5. Functional Anatomy of the
Gluteus Maximus (Gmax) 6. Functional Anatomy of the Gluteus Medius (Gmed) 7.
Muscle Energy Techniques 8. The Antagonistic Cause - the Vital Psoas, Rectus
Femoris and Adductors 9. Gmax and Gmed Causing Knee and Ankle Pain 10. Gmax and
Gmed Causing Lumbar Spine Pain 11. Differential Diagnosis of Weakness Inhibition
of the Glutes 12. Gmax and Gmed Control Exercises
Resurgence 1994
The Ironic Shituation Bo Red 2016-09-09 My book explores one question: What isn't
bullshit?I needed some f'n answers. Maybe you do, too.
Words that Touch Nicholas Pole 2017-02-21 In this practical guide, Nick Pole
explains the philosophy and practice of Clean Language, a simple and highly
effective way to facilitate mind/body communication in bodywork therapy. He
explains how to use language to get to the heart of a client's physical problem,
to engage the mind in the process of the body, and to create somatic change. Words
that Touch provides compelling theoretical explanations and practical case studies
to describe the importance of language and relationships in the practice of
mind/body therapies. Practitioners of yoga, shiatsu, acupuncture, physiotherapy,
The Feldenkrais Technique and more will find the guide transformative in
increasing the connection with clients and developing their practice through
language.
The Theory and Practice of Massage Beatrice Mary Goodall-Copestake 1919
Nursing Times 1991-05
Body Intelligence Ged Sumner 2009-12-15 Body Intelligence offers a new
understanding of how the body works and leads the reader to a greater sense of
wellbeing and an enriched sense of self. The anatomy of the body is explored
without the complexity of medical terminology. Instead, common descriptions are
used along with a multitude of images, allowing the reader to visualize and work
with different levels of the body. Experiential exercises, guided meditations and
movements are provided throughout the book, helping the reader to develop improved
levels of health and body intelligence that are natural and accessible all the
time. As body intelligence increases through these exercises, physical changes
occur and a new posture emerges, followed by positive mental and emotional shifts.
The reader will begin to feel differently, move differently and think differently.
This book will benefit everyone. People experiencing depression, fatigue,
emotional issues, stress and anxiety and in fact any condition associated with
living in a human body have the potential to be relieved of their symptoms with
practice using this book as guidance.
Aromatherapy for Holistic Therapists Francesca Gould 2003 Providing students with
a much-needed aromatherapy resource, this book provides detailed coverage of 43
essential oils with clear diagrams, common uses and chemical breakdown. It
includes self-test sections at the end of each chapter, and a reference chart
which allows students to select at-a-glance the right oils for the needs of their
client.
Anatomy and Physiology Kate Tierney 2010-12-12 This comprehensive guide is an
invaluable learning and reference tool for all Anatomy & Physiology students,
containing everything you need to help you pass your exams. It is being used by
students all over the world in countries such as Britain, Ireland, Singapore,
South Africa, Australia and USA. It is suitable for all major awarding bodies
including ITEC, CIBTAC, CIDESCO, VTCT, NVQ, Cosmetology, City & Guilds plus many
more.There are 1,160 Multiple Choice Questions, each questions has 4 possible
answers and there is an answer grid at the end of each chapter. Also found inside
are 58 crosswords with hundreds of clues, covering all systems of the body. These
are designed to be repeated several times until your confidence grows.If you are
looking for a product that will support you throughout your Anatomy & Physiology
studies then this is the product for you. It is suitable for any student training
to become:A Massage TherapistA Beauty TherapistA ReflexologistAn
AromatherapistHealth Care AssistantsNursesAmbulance TechnicianQualified
PractitionersTutorsThis is one of the most popular and successful Anatomy &
Physiology Revision Guides on the market today, having already assisted thousands
of students worldwide in completing their exams with ease.
LaStone Therapy Jane Scrivner 2003 Here is the first authorized book on La Stone
therapy written with the full cooperation of Mary Nelson, the creator of La Stone
therapy under whom Jane herself was trained.
The Golden Chamber of Qi Nathalie Dubreu 2021-12-20
ITEC Sample Theory Papers Holistic Therapy Books This book includes multiple
choice papers for complementary, beauty and sports therapies. There is one sample
paper per ITEC examination subject, e.g. one A&P, one aromatherapy, one
reflexology, one massage, etc.
Theory and Practice of Therapeutic Massage Mark F. Beck 2012-12-13 Theory and
Practice of Therapeutic Massage, 5th edition is the classic text in the massage
industry including the essential knowledge and skills needed to become a
successful, professional massage therapist, plus the essentials of anatomy and
physiology. Essential topics to the industry such as ethics, hygiene,
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of aromatherapy along with information on the principles of plant identification,
methods of extracting oils, and aromatherapy massage techniques.
Sport & Remedial Massage Therapy Mel Cash 1996 The definitive reference book on
massage as a remedial therapy for sports training and injuries.
Oncology Massage Penny 2021-04-15 In Oncology Massage - an integrative approach to
cancer care the authors have created a textbook which will provide both
experienced and inexperienced therapists with a resource to expand their knowledge
and understanding of working with people with cancer. Cancer occurrence and
survivorship are now so common that every massage therapist will at some time work
with clients who have been through cancer treatment. The short and long-term
effects of biomedical cancer treatment require massage therapy adaptations to
pressure, site, position and duration to provide safe and effective treatments.
Informed massage therapists can support the body to promote overall wellness as
well as identify the underlying secondary effects of cancer treatment that
contribute to physical dysfunction. Oncology Massage: An Integrative Approach to
Cancer Care provides massage therapists with essential information for:Treatment
planning based on the physiology of cancer and cancer treatmentsCritical,
thoughtful treatment decision makingConsideration of the psychosocial effects of
cancerEnhancing therapist self-awareness and building a therapeutic relationship.
The information is presented in a clear and simple format with plentiful use of
illustrations and information boxes which allows it to be used both as a learning
tool for those new to the field of oncology massage and as a resource for quick
referral when working with new patients. The techniques of massage therapy change
very little; it is the knowledge and understanding of their use that distinguishes
a massage therapist. Oncology Massage is unusual in that it includes contributions
not only from a range of experienced practitioners but also from people with
cancer who have received massage during and after cancer treatment. This feedback
from clients provides an invaluable addition to the understanding of how massage
can be used as a safe and effective part of cancer care.
Orthopedic Massage E-Book Whitney W. Lowe 2009-04-08 Fully updated and revised
Orthopedic Massage has been written for those interested in understanding and
applying massage as an intervention for soft-tissue disorders. Recent research
into the physiological effects of massage has strengthened the justification for
its use in the treatment of soft-tissue pain and injury conditions. Orthopedic
soft-tissue problems are common among the general population, whether from sports,
occupational activities, or chronic pain. This text presents a comprehensive and
in-depth look at the physiological nature of these conditions and the massage
treatments most effective for their relief. A particular contribution this text
makes is its validation for the role of massage in treating orthopedic conditions.
In addition, it aims to help the clinician understand the relationship between the
soft tissues to which they apply their techniques and the overall orthopedic
disorder affecting their clients. Although written chiefly for massage
practitioners, the lessons it teaches are relevant to any practitioner who is
concerned with the treatment of soft-tissue injuries. Includes detailed technical
information, extensive illustrations, and reliable reference material essential to
everyday practice. Provides a comprehensive approach to treatment of common soft
tissue pain and injury. Explains common orthopedic problems in detail, addressing
biomechanics, kinesiology, and anatomy. Provides an in-depth discussion of the
physiologic rationale for soft tissue treatments and explains those most effective
for each condition. Integrates treatment approaches from across the field and
gives detailed, easy-to-follow steps for their application. Compares traditional
treatments with soft tissue manipulation for each problem discussed. Clearly links
anatomy, physiology, and biomechanics with clinical practice. Designed for quick
and easy reference with more than 200 high-quality full colour illustrations and
numerous photos of treatment techniques. New clinical case studies and tips
illustrate the techniques discussed. Now presented in full colour. New step-bystep photographs depict the techniques described in full detail. Increased artwork
and photographs make learning more visual. Case studies demonstrate techniques and
management in clinical practice Clinical hints and tips throughout. Greater
guidance in treatment strategies to include 'Treatment Approaches' and
'Rehabilitation Protocol Considerations'.
The Animal Healer Elizabeth Whiter 2010-04-05 With clear, concise and immensely
practical advice on how animals communicate, behave and self-medicate, The Animal
Healer is ideal for anyone who wishes to understand more about animals, healing
and themselves. When her horse 'Wow' was seriously injured, Elizabeth Whiter
discovered her incredible talent for hands-on healing and also observed how Wow
took steps to heal himself. Now with over 1,000 animals treated, Elizabeth shares
her remarkable journey, knowledge and experience. She also explains many of the
theories that inform her practice, including: • how to provide hands-on healing •
sensing and aligning the energies • zoopharmacognosy – an emerging science that
refers to the instinctive methods animals use to self-medicate • and how to feed
your animals, providing delicious recipes that are healthy for both you and your
pets. The Animal Healer shows how a remarkable experience has led to wisdom that
anyone who cares about animals will find invaluable.
An Introductory Guide to Massage Louise Tucker 2013 This revised edition of An
Introductory Guide to Massage is an accessible reference for students studying
towards qualifications in Body and Holistic massage and provides the underpinning
knowledge and skills needed for successful massage treatments. The classical
techniques that form the basis of most systems are thoroughly explained, and the
student is introduced to the different types of massage commonly offered by
complementary, spa and sports therapists. This practical reference also has
detailed sections on preparing for treatments, consulting with clients and record
keeping, together with an overview of other therapies that are compatible with
massage.
Anatomy, Physiology and Pathology for Therapists and Healthcare Professionals Ruth
Hull 2020-11-30 Written in a clear, no-nonsense style, this is the ideal textbook
for students of complementary therapy up to Levels 2 and 3, nursing, physical
therapy, or those studying any course requiring a detailed knowledge of anatomy,
physiology and pathology. Designed for use both in the classroom and as a home
study resource, it provides all the information necessary to meet or exceed the
curriculum requirements of all the major international awarding bodies and
incorporates many unique features not found in other texts. This updated and
expanded edition complements Ruth Hull's companion text, Anatomy, Physiology and
Pathology Colouring and Workbook for Therapists and Healthcare Professionals, and:
meets the standards required by all the main professional bodies for massage,
aromatherapy, and reflexology contains updated graphics and tables throughout to
bring the book right up-to-date for today's student interspersed throughout with
'study tips', 'in the classroom', '...in a nutshell', 'did you know?' and
'infoboxes' features comprehensive muscle tables of origin, insertion,
innervation, action contains basic pathology of significant diseases and disorders
has a study outline, revision and multiple choice questions for each
chapter.Endorsed and reviewed by awarding bodies and professional associations and
adopted by colleges worldwide.

lays the theoretical groundwork and provides detailed descriptions of techniques
for Western and contemporary massage, Asian bodywork therapy and applications for
special populations. Whether you are a licensed massage therapy practitioner,
another health-related professional, or simply interested in basic massage therapy
techniques, this is the book for you. New to this Edition: Accompanying CD-ROMprovides instructional video of the most common massage techniques to provide
readers with a visual aid to accompany chapter content. Includes the Wellness
Massage Pyramid which introduces a new model for the understanding the broad scope
of massage therapy based on the wellness perspective. End-of-chapter Study
Outlines provide students and instructors with useful tools for identifying,
understanding and learning the content of each chapter. Chapters on the effects of
massage and clinical applications of massage provide extensive documentation of
research. New chapters on Hydrotherapy and Thermal Therapy and Asian Bodywork
Therapy are included. New Appendix A: 25 Forms of Therapeutic Massage and Bodywork
provides students a survey of the 25 most important forms of massage and bodywork
with sources of additional information.
Plays and Players 1993
Functional Anatomy: Musculoskeletal Anatomy, Kinesiology, and Palpation for Manual
Therapists, Enhanced Edition Christy Cael 2020-08-03 With the use of dynamic
visuals and kinesthetic exercises, Functional Anatomy, Revised and Updated Version
helps readers to explore and understand the body's structures, regions, layer of
the body, from bones to ligaments to superficial and deep muscles. Muscle profiles
indicate origin, insertion, and innervation points while step-by-step instructions
teach effective bone and muscle palpation.
Dr Korczak's Example David Greig 2004-05 Set in the final, numbered, days of an
orphanage in the Warsaw ghetto in 1942, this play is based on real events. It's
'alienation' device of depicting its characters through the use of dolls, further
enhances our painful feeling of powerlessness. Yet, in spite of its tragic
outcome, it leaves us uplifted by the power of love.
Aromatherapy for Bodyworkers Jade Shutes 2007 As aromatherapy gains in popularity
among complementary medical modalities, more bodywork professionals now integrate
essential oils into their practices. "Aromatherapy for Bodyworkers" embraces the
expansion of knowledge and presents a complete and authoritative source of
information for health care workers and spa professionals.
Sports Massage Susan Findlay 2010-03-23 On the field, post-event, or in the
clinic, Sports Massage is the essential resource for developing and perfecting
your sports massage technique! Sports Massage provides an in-depth discussion of
applications of foundational massage techniques within a sports massage approach.
Thorough instructions and over 130 full-color photos demonstrate the correct
application of each massage stroke for muscle groups of the neck, shoulder, torso,
pelvis, legs, and feet. You’ll also learn how to use advanced working positions in
prone, supine, side-lying, and sitting orientations to address each muscle group,
helping you achieve a more comfortable and therapeutic session for your client.
This practical guide explains the foundations of sports massage as a profession,
including performance-related benefits of sports massage, common environments for
professional practice (practice, event, clinical), range of clientele
(recreational or serious athletes, physically active people), and applications
(pre-, inter-, and post-event, or as part of a training regimen or rehabilitation
program). Sports Massage emphasizes proper therapist mechanics, including working
posture, proper table height, and effective client positioning to help improve the
delivery of your technique and reduce strain to your arms, hands, and back.
Highlighted in the text are tips on technique adjustments, and special “Client
Talk” boxes offer suggestions for ways to communicate technical information to
your clients. Throughout the text, self-test questions with answers allow you to
check your understanding and reinforce your learning. In addition, a photo gallery
index provides quick reference for checking techniques and their application.
Organized for quick reference, Sports Massage explains massage modifications for
common injuries and conditions and provides technical information to support your
decision-making process. Information regarding contraindications and pathologies
will prepare you to adapt your technique to accommodate a wide range of soft
tissue conditions. In addition, discussion of equipment, hygiene, and safety
considerations will help you be prepared for each therapy session. A discussion of
client assessment and consultation will assist you in learning how to obtain the
necessary information to address muscular issues during the therapy session.
Sports Massage also discusses considerations in administering the technique to
special populations, including individuals with spinal cord injuries, limb
deficiencies and visual impairments, and cerebral palsy. In addition, you’ll find
information on conducting sports massage before, during, and after sporting
events. Part science and part art, effective sports massage relies on a
therapist’s thoughtful application of knowledge and experience. Sport Massage
provides a solid knowledge base, helping you learn how to work with your body
efficiently and apply each technique with sensitivity. With its emphasis on
correct body mechanics and effective client positioning, Sports Massage will help
you improve your technique, reduce strain as you work, and provide a better
quality of touch.
An Introductory Guide to Reflexology Louise Tucker 2008 The Introductory Guide to
Reflexology provides a concisely explained and thoroughly illustrated introduction
to a complex subject. Aimed specifically at students, it is designed to be easy to
use, informative and readable. The book includes the required material for many
examination syllabuses, such as ITEC and covers: Study and revision are
facilitated with an annotated fold-out foot chart, detailed illustrations and
clearly stated learning objectives. The history and development of Reflexology The
theory and concept of Reflexology Techniques and applications How to create
specific conditions How to carry out professional consultation
Digital Multimedia: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources 2017-09-13 Contemporary society resides in an
age of ubiquitous technology. With the consistent creation and wide availability
of multimedia content, it has become imperative to remain updated on the latest
trends and applications in this field. Digital Multimedia: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is an innovative source of scholarly
content on the latest trends, perspectives, techniques, and implementations of
multimedia technologies. Including a comprehensive range of topics such as
interactive media, mobile technology, and data management, this multi-volume book
is an ideal reference source for engineers, professionals, students, academics,
and researchers seeking emerging information on digital multimedia.
A Career in Massage Therapy John Prescott 2007
Soft Tissue Release Mary Sanderson 2012 First written in 1998 as teh first book on
soft tissue release. It has since gone on to sell many 1000s of copies, and has
been isntrumental in making soft tissue release a vital tool int he therapist's
range of techniques that can be offered to clients. The book has been updated and
is published in colour for the first time, including new photography and drawings
to illustrate the theory and techniques involved.
An Introductory Guide to Aromatherapy Louise Tucker 2012-10-01 Includes a history
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